MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
SUMMER SCHOOL RECRUITMENT BONUS
Between

School Board of Alachua County and Alachua County Education Association

The Board and ACEA recently (April 17, 2023 and May 8, 2023) agreed to MOU'’s
related to recruitment/retention bonuses for working specific summer school programs
from June § — July 7, 2023. The Board recognizes that some employees who worked
these programs may have also attended the BS| Summer Institute and/or the 5" grade
Safety Patrol trip to Washington, D.C. Employees who did not earn the recruitment
bonus due to their attendance at these two events will now be eligible for the previously

agreed upon recruitment bonuses, if they had no other absences during the summer
school session. There are no excused absences.

Bonuses will be paid as soon as possible.

Dated this Z( day of August of 2023.

Carmen Ward David Shelnutt

ACEA School Board of Alachua County



